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Due to a July 22 water main break, officials have issued a precautionary boil water

notice for portions of the Ojai Valley.

The notice from Casitas Municipal Water District, the State Water Resources Control

Board and Ventura County Health Department advises residents “to only use boiled tap

water or bottled water for drinking and cooking purposes as a safety precaution to

avoid potential stomach or intestinal illness.”

________________________________
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Customers affected by the advisory include:

• Rancho Drive from the intersection of Del Norte Road west to Meiners Road

• Del Norte Road north of the intersection of El Toro Road

• Palomar Road north of the interesection of El Toro Road

• El Toro Road

• Tico Road

• El Camino Road

• Foothill Road from the intersection of Bristol Road north to El Toro Road

• Foothill Road parcels north of El Toro Road (604, 612, 701, 705 and 711 Foothill Road)

• Quail Oak Road

• West Eucalyptus Street west of Mallory Way

Map showing parcels affected by a boil water notice.
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• Mallory Way

• Aliso Street from the intersection of Rincon Street west to Foothill Road

• Matilija Street from the intersection of Rincon Street west to Foothill Road

• El Paseo Road from the intersection of Rincon Street west to Foothill Road

• Rincon Street from the intersection of El Paseo Road north to Matilija Street

CMWD will let customers know when tests show water is safe to drink and boiling is no

longer necessary via account-listed phone numbers and a website posting, the notice

stated.

“We anticipate lifting this boil water notice in the afternoon hours Thursday, July 24,”

the District said.

To find addresses in the notification area, and for an interactive map, go to

casitaswater.org.
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